Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to state my strong opposition to this Human rights and anti discrimination bill that Nicola Roxon is trying to pass in Parliament. When are we going to stop this dangerous slide into removal of individual freedoms for citizens of this country. We used to pride ourselves in our openness and tolerance of different people and cultures, enjoying robust debate and while accepting different opinions we still enjoyed the security of our nations values and the call to unite under those Christian values and laws working for the betterment of all. The current changes have already created an environment of fear, injustice and lack of resiliance in the fabric of our society. If Nicola Roxon has her way, this will only increase with a dangerous descent into a society dictated to by a small minority of valueless people. Please do not let the minority (with a damaging agenda) rule on what will affect the majority.

Kind regards, Patricia Heazlewood